
 
 
 
 

   

 

  

IN THE MATTER OF  Resource Management Act 1991 

 

AND  

 

IN THE MATTER OF The hearing of submissions in relation to 

the Proposed Timaru District Plan 

 

_______________________________________________________________________

  

MINUTE 10 DIRECTIONS REGARDING MEMORANDUM FROM DAVID COLLINS 

DATED 25 JUNE 2024 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

1. INTRODUCTION 

[1] The Timaru District Council ("the Council") appointed Cindy Robinson (Chairperson), 

Ros Day-Cleavin, Councillor Stacey Scott, Jane Whyte, Megen McKay, and Raewyn Solomon 

(“the panel”) to hear submissions and further submissions, and evidence to make decisions 

on the Timaru Proposed District Plan ("the Proposed Plan") pursuant to Section 34A(1) of the 

Resource Management Act 1991 (“RMA”).  Our delegation includes all related procedural 

powers to conduct those hearings. 

2. MEMORANDUM OF DAVID WILLIAM COLLINS  

[3] By way of a Memorandum dated 23 June 2024, Mr Collins outlines concerns regarding 

the section 42A officers recomendations that the submissions relating to the requsted rezoning 

of Blanswood and associated consequential amendments be transfered to the Open Space 

Zone topic hearing.  

[4] Mr Collin’s view is that this is incorrect, as none of the submissions relating to 

Blandswood request re-zoning to anything but the Settlement Zone, and there no jurisdictional 

scope provided in the submissions to amend the provisions of any other zones. 
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3. DIRECTIONS 

[5] We direct the s42A author to respond to the panel on the issues raised in Mr Collins 

memorandum by Monday 1 July 2024, and to clarify what hearing this submission is allocated 

to.   

Dated this   25 June 2024  

_______________________________ 

C E ROBINSON - CHAIR ON BEHALF OF THE HEARINGS PANEL 


